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Subject: Reminder about Saturday May 21st
Date: Thu, 19 May 2011 21:52:20 -0500
From: tbarthel@clarus-medical.com

Hello
This is just a reminder about the Spring Farm Day at the Snake River Farm, this Saturday, May 21st.
Starting at noon. If you come earlier we will probably put you to work helping us get ready.
The weather should be just fine.
The temperature is supposed to be in the 70 s.  A shower now and then won’t hurt.
All events here are, “Rain or Shine”. In this case it will probably be “Rain and Shine”.
Some of you have asked if there is still compost available. Yes, there is a nice pile conveniently next to the 
driveway.
There are shovels there also because it will be self serve on Saturday. 
Feel free to help yourself and remember to bring containers.
Some of you have asked if you can bring friends and neighbors. 
Of course you can.
We are not selling anything Saturday. It is just a good time for you to visit the farm and for us to visit with you.
Kids always have a great time.
Best regards.
Tom
Use Mapquest
18251 62nd street, Becker MN, 55308
Email if you have questions. 
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